
Special Meeting of the
Lee Township Planning Commission

Wednesday, September 1, 2021

Mari Spraull called the meeting to order at 7:00 a.m. Wednesday, September 1, 2021.  Present:  
Lawrence Henry, Marie Hickerson, Mari Spaull and Kathy Weaver.

Mari asked to add Changes in the Planning Commission under New Business.  Lawrence moved to accept 
the change in the agenda.  Mari seconded, the motion passed.

Lawrence moved to accept the August 17 Regular meeting minutes, Mari seconded, the minutes were 
accepted.  Marie moved to accept the minute to the August 25 Special meeting, Lawrence seconded and 
the minutes were accepted.

Mari introduced the letter from the Midland County Health Department regarding an unlicensed tattoo 
establishment in Lee Township.  There is no action to be taken by the Planning Commission at this time.

Lindsay Dangl and the Planning Commission worked through the sign sizes and quantities.  It was 
decided that there will be a Public Hearing during the Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission on 
Tuesday, September 21.  Mari will send out the Public Notice.

New Business:
Rodney has terminated his contract with Lee Township.  Mari reviewed the quotes for combining the 
ordinances to an single undated volume.  The Planning Commission needs to begin a search for a 
planner to review large site plans.  The commission went over the books to order to bring everyone up to 
date.  

Old Business:
The Zoning Ordinance Land Use/District Violation at 2773 W. Olson Rd has been tabled until September 
21, 2021.

The Public Comment began at 8:02 p.m.  The Public Comment ended at 8:03.

Mari moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:03, Marie seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned.


